
Thank you to all the families who 

participated, to our  AMAZING 

VOLUNTEERS, and our St. John  

Special thanks to the people who help us 

decorate: St. John Young Ladies Sodality, 

CRHP 18 Men, Jeff Johnson & his team. 

Parish. We can’t wait to  
see you for  VBS 2018! 

 

Next RE / EDGE  

Registrations: August 26
th
 

and 27 after Masses! 


